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	CONDOLENCES TO INBAL ADLER AND FAMILY
ON THE TRAGIC PASSING OF HER NEPHEW

YANAI RIMON 
                                                                                             Kibbutz Yizre’el



KIBBUTZ YIZRE’EL SENIORS’ CENTER
On 16.11.2021 work began to convert the premises to a suitable Seniors’ Center to meet the needs of the seniors. Reports on the progress will be posted.
NOTICE FROM THE GARDENING BRANCH: In the charges for October only bills from the nursery were included, work done by the Gardening Branch will be charged in November. Details of the bills have not been sent out. Those who wish to receive a detailed bill should contact Rotem Hillel at 0523756348 and she will send it to you. 
GENERAL MEETING COMMITTEE: A new committee was formed and the members reviewed the rules pertaining to a general meeting and made suggestions about thorough preparations to be made before a general meeting, so that it runs smoothly without hitches.
It was decided that since general and council meetings are also on zoom and the home channel, the meetings will start at 20:30 (unless otherwise advertised) and end at 23:00 (to avoid situations where large numbers of members fall asleep and don’t take part in the voting). If the discussion of a subject has not ended by that time, the discussion will be put off to the next meeting. 
 STUDIES COMMITTEE
· First discussion on checking the accounts of students who discontinued their studies before completion.  The data for each case (expenses, work days etc.) will be collected and presented to the head of the human resources management and the secretary of the kibbutz before the discussion is continued.
· Discussion on students’ requests for additional aid on top of study expenses. The committee decided that additional aid does not come within the bounds of the budget for studies and students must take responsibility for the organization of their studies.
· The committee is continuing with the formation of the new set of criteria for deciding eligibility for studies. 
NOTICE FROM THE FINANCE DEPARTMENT. 
1. Member’s Loans: Members who have loans from the kibbutz are invited to pay off the loans by the end of the year or renegotiate with better conditions. 
a)  The member’s account will be charged to pay off the loan without fines or interest.
b) Those families who want to renegotiate the loan should send an email to Esther Ben Bassat stating what they want to do. 
2. Household water allocation: The Water Authority allocates water to each household at a reduced rate. In order to receive this reduced rate each household (except for temporary housing, young generation) must send a copy of their identity card and its attachment (by WhatsApp / email to Hedva or to Maor (054-5503479). All the photocopies must be collected by 30.11.2021.

	A LETTER OF THANKS WAS RECEIVED BY

MARNINA GROSS

FOR THE MANY YEARS OF VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTION
TO THE MATERNITY / INFANT WARD OF THE EMEK HOSPITAL




REMEMBRANCE DAY FOR YITZCHAK RABIN
This year a different kind of Remembrance Day was planned. It was a form of discussion with video clips of reactions of famous people to Rabin’s assassination.  The short film showed how people write whatever comes to mind while hiding behind their keyboard. The discussion and study of the subject was meaningful and interesting. It was a pity that so few people attended.


	GENERAL MEETING + ECONOMIC COUNCIL
WEDNESDAY 24/11/2021 AT 20:30
IN THE MOADON / ON ZOOM /. ON THE HOME CHANNEL
Agenda of the General Meeting:
1. Approval of Tamar Senker as representative of the Enterprise Committee, Momi Cohen and Anna Abramovitch as public representatives to the Enterprise Committee.
2. Approval of two outside directors for the agricultural directorate:
Oded Glezer / Sagi Mark
3. Report on the developments of the move by the Music School to the Building Branch location.
Agenda of the Economic Council:
Approval of the budget for planning the Music School in the location of the Building Branch.






PROGRAM OR HANUKAH
	Candle
	Date
	Activity

	
	Saturday
27.11.21
	17:00 Workshop for making lanterns and decorating the dining room.

	1
	Sunday 
28.11.2021
	Torch Race by the Bar Mitzvah group, Ella.

	2
	
	

	3
	Tuesday 30.11.2021
	March of the lanterns ending in a campfire

	4
	Wednesday
1.12.21
	17:00 Children’s disco in the moadon
20:30 Movie of Danny Gefen from Geva’s story
זוהרת כל שאני מתרחק  in the moadon

	5
	Thursday 
2.12.21
	18:00 Siberian festival at the pool

	6
	Friday 
3.12.21
	19:00 Hannukah blessings in the dining room
Shnitzel Borsht in the moadon
22:30 The show Fortune in the pub

	7
	
	

	8
	5.12.21
	16:30 Trip to Jerusalem to see the Hannukiot
(for those that signed up). 
17:00 Story time in the library

	KIBBUTZ TRIP TO THE DESERT WAS POSTPONED

NEW DATE

FRIDAY – SATURDAY    10-11/12/2021

Hoping the weather will be better.




	THE BAR MITZVAH GROUP “ELLA”

INVITES YOU TO A FESTIVE KABBALAT SHABBAT

FRIDAY 26.11.2021 IN THE DINING ROOM





English is Fun   -   with Rahel

Subject:  Brilliant responses
Louis Brandeis graduated from Harvard Law School at age 20 with the highest grade-point average in that school's history, a record that stood for decades after.
Following numerous other legal and academic triumphs, Brandeis was appointed a Supreme Court Justice.
While studying law at Harvard, an anti-Semitic professor by the name of Peters always displayed animosity toward him.  One day, Professor Peters was having lunch at the university dining room when Brandeis came along with his tray and sat down next to him.
The professor said "Mr. Brandeis, you do not understand.  A pig and a bird do not sit together to eat."
Brandeis looked to him and calmly replied, "Don't worry, professor, I'll fly away."  And he went and sat at another table.
Peters decided to take revenge on the next test paper, but Brandeis responded brilliantly to all questions.  Frustrated Peters asked him the following question.  "Mr. Brandeis, if you were walking down the street and found a package – a bag of wisdom, and another bag with a lot of money – which one would you take?"
Without hesitating Brandeis responded, "The one with the money, of course."  Peters smiled sarcastically and said, "Just like a Jew.  Unlike you, I would have taken the wisdom."
Brandeis shrugged indifferently and responded, "Well, each one takes what he doesn't have."
Professor Peters' disdain for the Jewish student came to a finale when he scribbled on his student's final exam paper, the word "idiot", and handed it back to him.
A few minutes later, Louis Brandeis got up, went to the professor and said to him in a dignified but sarcastically polite tone, "Professor Peters, you autographed the exam sheet, but you didn't give me a grade."
				…………….more next week



                        
  




 
 
